THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, INDORE

This 1s to appreciate Mr. Varun Kapoor (IPS), Inspector

General Of Police for his valuable contribution for the
workshop based on “Cyber Crime” held at The Millennium
School, Indore on 4" February 2014.

The
Millenni uny (Principal)
Ind:::?é The Millennium School

Think Today. Change Tomorrow ™






